
 

Please Attend Upcoming Original Divine Principle Workshop  

Joshua Cotter 
June 15, 2011 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

May the love and blessings of our Heavenly Parent and our True Parents be with you and your families. 

Today, True Parents arrived back in Las Vegas! We are blessed to welcome them again as they continue 
to work ceaselessly for the victory of God’s Providence. 

Special Divine Principle Workshop 

As you know, education remains a major concern for our True Parents during this critical time. For this 
reason, they have called for a very special Original Divine Principle workshop to be held in Las Vegas 
this weekend and early next week.  

True Parents are asking that all members 17 years and older attend the Original Divine Principle 
workshops to gain clear insights into the culmination of God’s Providence today. The teaching is new 
revelation for the “Age after the Coming of Heaven”, essential to understanding True Parents’ main focus 
of establishing the era of God’s Sabbath based on absolute sexual ethics. True Parents are showing us 
the way of True Love. They want to make a way to cleanse everything in history for every person so that 
all can be liberated and released from the sad history since the Fall. 

The workshop will be held from Saturday, June 18 through Wednesday, June 22 at the Flamingo Hotel, 
3555 S. Las Vegas Blvd. Presentations will be given by Rev. Jeung Og Yu. The program opens with a 
7:00 PM session on Saturday, June 18 and ends after lunch on Wednesday, June 22.  

Workshop registration is $620 with a double-occupancy sleeping room, $875 with a single-occupancy 
sleeping room and $415 for daytime participation without a sleeping room. A special $100 discount is 
now being offered for each multiple member of the same family (husband, wife and children).  

The registration fee includes all meals from dinner on Saturday, June 18 through lunch on Wednesday, 
June 22. A special donation of $700 is also due from those who are participating in the workshop for the 
first time.  

Registration is available online at familyfed.org/odp. Workshop guidelines are attached to this 
announcement.  

Autobiography Distribution 

Participants of the Original Divine Principle Workshop are also invited to join the Las Vegas distribution 
team of True Fathers’ autobiography before and after the workshop. Nearly 95,000 autobiographies have 
been distributed thus far in pursuit of True Parents’ goal of 120,000 copies! Everyone is having a rich 
experience through this important initiative. 



Both English and Spanish-language autobiographies are now being distributed. For details and 
arrangements, please contact Mrs. Lorna Todd at 702-824-1560 or lorna4tfabvegas@gmail.com. Take 
advantage of this special opportunity to help distribute your 430 copies! 

Additional Activities 

Optional Hoover Dam and Grand Canyon tours will also be available after the workshop on Wednesday, 
June 22 and Thursday, June 23. Additional tour fees will be applied. 

Thank you Brothers and Sisters for your persistent faith and investment. Please attend this important 
Original Divine Principle Workshop! Let’s do our best to absolutely support our True Parents during this 
historic time. 

Thank you and God Bless you, 

 

Rev. Joshua Cotter 

Executive Vice President 

HSA-UWC USA 

 


